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DPE PS coastal Mailbox

From: Richard Gates < >

Sent: Thursday, 19 January 2017 1:05 PM

To: DPE PS coastal Mailbox

Subject: Coastal Management SEPP Comment

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

I am not amused by the current Coastal SEPP you’ve put up for public comment.  It is a disgrace by any standard.   It 

is just a sop to big developers and will lead to the destruction of our precious coastal area.  

You know and I know that the mapping for the SEPPs particularly SEPP 14 is badly done and not a credit to your 

department.  There are many other problems as you know.  

Please get your act together and do some proper mapping and stop leaving it to local councils who are mostly ill-

equipped to do the corrections to the maps.  The tools and data sets are there.   

Stop playing the political agenda.    

You might want to read the story which appears into today’s Echonetdaily in northern nsw: 

http://www.echo.net.au/2017/01/nsw-coastline-right-rogering-coastal-planning-changes/ 

 

Dr Richard Gates 

Evans Head Residents for Sustainable Development Inc. 

 

Evans Head NSW 2473 

 

 




